PPP: Information disclosure on approving contracts with PDMR and affiliated persons
On January 23, 2024, Phong Phu Pharmaceutical JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 01/CBTT.PP on approving transactions with PDMR and affiliated persons as follows:
Phong Phu Pharmaceutical JSC disclosed information that the General Manager signed a Principle Contract with affiliated persons of the Company's PDMR as follows:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]On January 23, 2024, the General Manager of Phong Phu Pharmaceutical JSC signed a Principle Contract with Công ty TNHH Tuyền Hiệp (tentatively translated as Tuyen Hiep Company Limited), the legal representative of Tuyen Hiep Company Limited is an affiliated person of the Company’s PDMR, this contract had previously been approved by the Board of Directors with the policy of assigning the General Manager to sign contracts and transactions with the value less than VND 500 million.
 
